
CITY OF OCONTO FALLS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given, that The City of Oconto Falls Planning Commission will hold a Public 

Hearing on July 1, 2025 at 5:00 PM in the Municipal Building, Council Chambers, 500 North 

Chestnut Avenue, Oconto Falls, Wisconsin. The purpose of this hearing is for the consideration 

of: 

 Public Hearing for investigation and determination of the removal of Slum & Blight Condition 

on the Former Mobil Station 710 County B, Oconto Falls.  

 

All residents of the City of Oconto Falls are encouraged to attend. The meeting room is 

handicapped accessible. A copy of proposed hearing can be picked up at the Municipal Building. 

Persons needing additional accommodations should contact City Hall at (920) 846-4505.  

 


